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5th February 2021 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 
I am pleased to have welcomed pupils and staff back into our early years classes today, 

after a period of self-isolation. I know they were glad to be back and fortunately everyone 
has been well during this time. We have had two more unconnected positive results in 
different areas of the school since I last wrote. These were well-contained and affected 

only a small number of staff and pupils. We remain vigilant with all our protective measures 
and our staff continue to be tested twice weekly. 

 
I am attaching two documents from the local authority about the winter grants scheme to 
cover the half term break. Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you require further 

information and we will try to help you. 
 

I appreciate everyone’s continued co-operation with our beginning and end of day 
arrangements. If you have any concerns or wish to discuss your own situation please talk 
to your child’s class teacher. 

 
We have a small number of additional pupils planning to return after half term. If this is 

something you have thought about please discuss intitially with your child’s class teacher. 
We await further guidance on lockdown arrangements when we return from the half term 
break and will continue to keep you informed as soon as we have any information. 

 
I know many of you at home are enjoying logging into our remote sessions and the staff 

here are keen to share the many things pupils have been doing in school and at home. It’s 
a good way for everyone to keep in touch with their friends. 
 

Finally a reminder that next Friday 12th February will be a training day. 
 

Kind regards 
 

 
 
Julia McIntosh 

Head of School 
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